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CONGRESSMAN JOSEPH R. PITTS
16TH DISTRICT, PENNSYLVANIA
October

Time for Lyme
New York City
New York

Dear Time:

I want to congratulate all of you at tonight’s event for your commitment to Lyme disease
rescarch. As you know, Lyme is a serious disease that can affect anyone at anytime. Families
aﬁ'ectedbythediseaseoﬁcnsuuggletogetthcu'eaunenttheyneedduetothesaiousshonageof
doctors treating the disease and the costs involved in treatment, which often are not paid by
insurance companies.

Here in Pennsylvania and elsewhere in the Northeast, the diagnosis of Lyme is often
complicated by co-infections with other illnesses such as Ehrlichiosis and Babesiosis, and we are
hearing about an iliness, which has only recently been linked with a tick vector, Bartonella.
Many do not recognize these diseases as occurring here, and sadly, there is no “gold standard”
test for Lyme disease at this time. We desperately need education and research in the areas of
tick-bomne diseases.

I have met with the Lyme Disease Association (LDA) and its affiliate here in
Pennsylvania to try and brainstorm about solutions for this important issue. The LDA has
spoken with members of the Pennsylvania House of Representatives in an effort to educate them
about the problems of prevention, diagnosis, and treatment. I think all would agree that more
needs to be done to meet the funding needs of this disease.

You all have the opportunity here this evening to support the Lyme Disease Association
and The Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force in their fundraising efforts for Lyme disease
research. It is critical that the Lyme disease research center, which the groups are endowing at
Columbia University, be able to open its doors in the future to help the tens of thousands of
those already infected and the many more who could become infected before the answers to this
disease have been found. .

I support the LDA and the GLDTF.
Cordiaily/

>ph B/Pitts
Member of Congress





